
July 2, 2025 

Clients and friends, 

In observance of Independence Day, the LeTort Trust office will close at 
1:00 PM on Thursday July 3rd and will be closed on Friday July 4th. 

As we celebrate our nation’s freedom, we honor and thank the 
courageous men and women that have dedicated their lives to preserving 
it. We wish you and your families a safe and happy holiday! 

Thank you, 
The LeTort Trust Team 


